



17 April 2014



Dear Resident Representative,


Re: Programme on Integrated Climate Change Adaptation Strategies in Grenada (ICCAS)


I write with regard to the captioned subject to confirm the agreement that UNDP Barbados and the OECS will provide support to national implementation (NIM) of the GIZ-funded project titled “Programme on Integrated Climate Change Adaptation Strategies in Grenada” for the duration of the project. 


[bookmark: _GoBack]This support will involve the option of direct payments to vendors by UNDP and any necessary procurement of goods and services as agreed. It is noted that the Administrative Assistant to the project will be based at UNDP Barbados to facilitate these arrangements. 


Yours Sincerely 


Timothy Antoine  
Permanent Secretary 



Mr. Stephen O’Malley
Resident Representative 
UNDP
UN House
Marine Gardens
Christ Church 
BARBADOS

Cc: Ian King, Disaster Risk Reduction Programme Manager, UNDP Barbados & the OECS
Cc: Ricky Wilson, Energy, Environment & Climate change Programme Manager, UNDP Barbados & the OECS
